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The PMT meeting was held on September 22, 2020. The meeting discussed the 

Project Monitoring by the Erasmus Office in Montenegro, as well as the 

proposal to the partners to hold a workshop by the Faculty of Law of the 

University of Zagreb. 

 
 

  

 



 

A delegation, led by Prof. Dukagjin Leka has 

participated in the Grant Holders Meeting in Brussels, 

organized and invited by EACEA. Ms. Luljete Berisha 

has participated GHM as UKZ representative chosen 

from the Coordinator. With Prof. Biljana Djuricin, they 

had a bilateral meeting with the EACEA office in charge 

with this project and explained all tasks and activities 

which will be implemented in the future. 

A presentation of the project and the way of 

cooperation and news that brings the ENEMLOS 

project in creation and development of legal clinics 

have been presented by Prof. Dr. Ass. Dr. Dukagjin 

Leka, Vice-Rector for International Cooperation, who 

also has been supported by the rest of the UKZ team 

in this Albanian Rectors Conference held in Korca, 

Albania on March 2020. Prof. Leka had a presentation 

as best practices on International Relations and Project 

Management and explained in details all running 

projects in UKZ, including ENEMLOS Project.

 


